





Dear Friend,

I am seeking your help as we work together to fulfill the dream of our late Bishop Cirilo Flores. As a boy, Cirilo was able to attend Notre Dame High School in Riverside, California, because of the generosity of others. Without this external

support, his family was unable to provide his Catholic schooling.

Perhaps it was because of his own experiences, he always dreamed of a day when parents who wanted their children to attend Catholic Schools would be able to do so regardless of their financial capability.





My Knights of Columbus council is working directly with our local Knights Chapter to help collect \$250,000 in pledges to benefit students in our own neighborhood and throughout the diocese. We're helping literally thousands of children to attend Catholic school!



I am asking if you would prayerfully consider giving \$10 per month for 12 months to help a child. Your total gift of \$120 will help our council reach its pledge goals. It's fully tax-deductible, and you can designate HALF of your gift to help a student at the school of your choice!

1. Giving online is recommended. Visit the website shown below and make your gift with credit or debit card. Simply follow the instructions on the website for a safe and secure donation.

## www. San Diego Knights Of Columbus .com / BFS



2. Or, write a check payable to "Diocese of San Diego" and write "Knights BFS" in the memo line. Hand that check to me and our council will designate half of all funds received by check for our local/parish Catholic School.

Each and every gift, of ANY amount, will be appreciated and acknowledged. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,